
 

 

Date: January 11, 2018 

 
Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, Maryland 21046 

 

To whom it may concern, 

When we originally submitted the application for FCC ID: DBDZLYNKATMAX0 we did not request that any of the 

documents be held confidential. The grant for this product was issued 11/21/17. 

Since that time we have changed our mind and would like to pull some of the files from the public domain and hold them 

confidential. 

We hereby respectfully request that under the provision of 47 CFR 0.459 and 0.457(d) the documents listed below be 

provided with confidential status. 

• Schematics.pdf (2) 

• Antenna info.pdf 

 

Any exhibit / information for which we have requested confidentiality, but which may not be accorded such treatment by 

the FCC, should be returned to us. 

The documents listed above contain trade secrets that are treated as confidential by us.  Substantial competitive harm to 

us could result should they be made available to the public. 

Sincerely, 

 

Name  Robert Podhrasky 

Job Title Vice President 

 

 


